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To Members of the House Committee on Education~~ 

 

Many of us work tirelessly to strengthen our Public Educational System in order for 

each and every student to achieve success. We work for ALL of our children. And 

yet, the only way they will all reach their full potential and become assets in the 

communities in which they live is for our leaders to devote legislation and funding that 

is dedicated to making Public Education the robust structure it needs to be to endure 

any interference that could weaken a system built to serve all of our children.  

 

Please do everything in your power to preserve and strengthen Public Education and 

help ALL of children become the successful public servants we need in our society. 

 

Thank you! 

Liz Marlia-Stein 


